
Dear Families, 
 
Hello from the staff and teachers at Renaissance Academy.  We are missing you so much and 
hope your child has been able to connect online with teachers and classmates.  
 
This week we will be creating and distributing care packages for each student at Renaissance. 
These care packages contain fun and inspirational items that have been carefully selected for 
each team.  We hope these items can spur creativity and be used to help your child have fun 
and learn something new.  Please keep in mind the care packages were made for Renaissance 
students and may have items that are not safe for little brothers, sisters, or animals.  
 
All care packages will be ready for pick up using the schedule below.  If you are unable to come 
at your designated time, please call the office at (989) 773-9889 to schedule an alternate time 
for pickup.  Progress reports, spring pictures, and any medications that were in the office will 
also be picked up at this time.  
 
 

Wednesday, April 29th  10-12 Last names A-D 

Wednesday, April 29th  12-2 Last names E-L 

Wednesday April 29th  2-3 Anyone with last name A-L 

Thursday April 30th 10-12 Last names M-R 

Thursday April 30th 12-2 Last names S-Z 

Thursday April 30th 2-3 Anyone with last name M-R 

Friday May 1st  9-12 Whole School Pick Up 

 
 
When you arrive please remain in your car and follow the drop off/pick up line.  A staff member 
will come outside to greet you and see what packages you need.  He or she will go inside the 
building to retrieve your items and will bring them out to the table for you to pick up. 
 
Any family who picks up care packages this week will be entered into a drawing for a $25 gas 
card donated by the Renaissance PTO.  
 
 


